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MEMORANDUM 

January 10, 2020 20-001 | Via Email 

TO: Chief Instruction Officers 
Chief Executive Officers 
Chief Business Officers 
CTE Deans 
Regional Consortium Chairs 
K14 Technical Assistance Providers for K12 SWP 
Statewide Directors 
Regional Directors, Employer Engagement 
Community College Workforce and Economic Development Practitioners 
 

FROM: Sheneui Weber, Vice Chancellor 
Workforce and Economic Development Division 
California Community Colleges Chancellor’s Office 
 

CC: Workforce and Economic Development Division Staff 
California Community Colleges Chancellor’s Office 

 

RE: Update on New World of Work program 

 

Colleagues, 

New World of Work 21st Century Skills content has been adopted and used by over 70 
community colleges to prepare students to be work-ready. The content, when embedded 
into existing curriculum, helps students understand, build, and practice critical 
employability skills such as collaboration, communication, and a problem-solving 
mindset. 
 

In 2020, New World of Work content will be transferred from Shasta College to the 
California Community College system’s comprehensive professional development 
platform, the Vision Resource Center. More information about the timing of the transition 
and format will be shared in the next few months. Colleges interested in having in-person 
professional development training may still request and schedule training. Additional 

https://newworldofwork.org/resources/
https://newworldofwork.org/resources/
https://visionresourcecenter.cccco.edu/#top
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details will be forthcoming.  
 

New World of Work remains a vibrant part of the Chancellor’s Office workforce and 
economic development strategy—helping community colleges provide relevant, industry-
responsive training that supports students’ economic and social mobility. The 
Chancellor’s Office is committed to expanding access to make ongoing professional 
development available through the Vision Resource Center.  
 
We would like to recognize and thank the two colleges that provided technical assistance 
on the program: Feather River College for developing the New World of Work program and 
Shasta College for stewarding the program since 2017.  
 
For questions regarding New World of Work or to be notified when more updates are 
available, please contact Nicole Scholes at nscholes@foundationccc.org.  
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